
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 June 2015 

 

 

Amendments to the REMCo Retail Market Scheme  
 
DECISION 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has approved amendments to the Retail Energy Market 
Company’s (REMCo) Retail Market Scheme (Scheme), providing for the operation of the Western 
Australian Gas Retail Market. 
  
Among other things, the Scheme comprises: the Specification Pack (Spec Pack) and the FRC Hub 
Operational Terms and Conditions.  The Spec Pack includes a series of documents that define how 
participants interact with market systems and other participants’ systems.  The FRC Hub is the 
information system for transmission of messages under the rules, and is owned by the Australian 
Energy Market Operator (AEMO). The FRC Hub Operational Terms and Conditions provide the terms 
for how participants must operate when connecting to, and issuing or receiving transactions via the 
FRC Hub.    
 
Recently, AEMO approved upgrades to its FRC Hub, the majority of which were to the FRC Hub 
Operational Terms and Conditions.  
 
Rule Change proposal C02/15S proposed minor documentation changes to the Spec Pack documents 
to align them with the upgrades already approved for the FRC Hub. 
 
REMCo submitted Rule Change proposal C02/15S to the ERA for approval.  
 
The ERA has approved the amendments to the Spec Pack, which will take effect from 30 June 2015.  
 
The ERA’s Decision Paper explaining the reasons for the approval are available on the ERA website. 

 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Natalie Jackson      Tracy Wealleans 
Economic Regulation Authority  Economic Regulation Authority 
Phone: 08 6557 7900      Phone: 0428 859 826  
Email:  records@erawa.com.au Email:    tracy.wealleans@erawa.com.au 
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